Freedom of Information Act 2000 – alternative educational provision
Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to your request for information. This was due to the pressures on the local authority due to the Coronavirus.

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
Please provide me the details of funding that was given to schools and academies in the year 2018/19 to students who needed to attend alternative provision as part of their mainstream education.
Answer:
This information is not held by the Council.  This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Schools are allocated a mainstream budget which they use to provide education for all students on roll. 
For students with SEND, additional funding is provided to enable schools to meet that child’s needs.
Some students are placed by the school in alternative provision from time to time depending on their needs.  Individual schools commission and pay for this provision. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


